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Hello,

We have had an exciting week looking at how to catch a star, looking at starry skies and the
moon.

The children have especially enjoyed investigating how to make moon rocks and craters, the
moon sand was a big hit.We have continued to practice our names either in the sand,
copying over the letters or writing them, copying our name cards, whilst at the same time
doing lots of dough gym and funky fingers to help develop our fine motor skills,

Next week we finish off our Starry night theme looking at bedtime routines and revisiting
some of the things we have learnt in this topic.

Once again thank you for the emails and the photos you have sent from home. Please let us
know if you need any additional support or activities.

The children at the moment are particularly enjoying doing jigsaws at the moment, these
not only help to improve spacial awareness but are good for budding sports people as they
help with hand eye coordination. We have several well used ones at school but if anyone
has any no longer needed, please think of us.

Thank you for all your continued support.
Kind regards

Mrs Morrell, Mrs Cruse, Miss Sandford and Mrs Spence.



